
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Welch, Ron (SMO) 
Reich, Steven (ODAG); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
7/28/2011 9:40:43 AM 
RE: F&F Guns recovered in the U.S. in Connection with violent crimes 

Molly, please do so if you haven't already. 

From: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2011 8:17 AM 
To: Weich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: FW: F&F Guns recovered in the U.S. in Connection with violent crimes 

Ron and Faith: 

Thanks 

From: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) [mailto:Jason_Foster@judiciary-rep.senate.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 7:28 PM 
To: Gaston, Molly (SMO); Reich, Steven (ODAG);1 	ATF 
Cc: Castor, Stephen (Stephen.Castor@mail.house.goil 
Subject: F&F Guns recovered in the U.S. in Connection with violent crimes 

In the QFR responses we received last week, the reply to 49(a) states that there are ii. instances where a 
firearm associated with Fast and Furious was recovered in connection with a violent crime in the United 
States. Although the question clearly asked for the date and details about each recovery, the answers did 
not provide that information. I understand information about these 11 cases was gathered from trace 
requests. Therefore, DOJ could have provided the requested details from those requests, such as the date 
of each recovery/request, the jurisdiction where it was recovered, the make and model of the firearm, 
which box was checked on the trace request to indicate the type of violent crime, the serial number etc. 

Rather than ask (again) that the details be compiled and provided, could you please just simply provide us 
with copies of the trace requests referenced in the answer? Thanks. 

Cordially, 
Jason 

DOJ-FF-55435 
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